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May 1, 2014
Sent via EFIS

Missouri Public Service Commission

Attn: Secretary of the Commission

200 Madison Street, Suite 100

Jefferson City, MO 65102-0360

Re:
Birch Communications


Revisions to Local Services Tariff  
Dear Secretary of the Commission:

Attached for filing are revisions to the Birch Telecom of Missouri, Inc. dba Birch Communications Local Services Tariff (Mo. PSC No. 3).

With this filing Birch will increase non-published listing rates.
Birch sent a minimum thirty day notice to every impacted customer and we request an effective date of June 1, 2014.

Please call me at 816-300-1677 or email me at tara.jackson@birch.com, if there are any questions regarding this revision.  




Yours very truly,




/s/ Tara Hall



Tara Hall



Sr. Manager, Legal and Regulatory
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